
 

 

 

 

April 3, 2020 

Dear Latimer Families, 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your kind words of support and your 
patience during this time.   

I am so proud of the hard work and dedication of our staff.  We came together early this week 
with one goal in mind, supporting the students, parents and community members while 
attempting to help flatten the curve of COVID-19.   

Throughout the week the staff has been working hard setting up opportunities that will be used 
for continuing the learning online.  By today you should have received contact from your child’s 
teacher.  If you have not yet received an email, please email your child’s teacher to let them 
know the best way to contact you in the future.  All emails can be found on the Latimer Road 
website.  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/latimerroad/Pages/default.aspx 

We ask that during these unprecedented times you be gentle with yourselves, your families and 
your children.  You are not home school parents and your children are not online learners.  We 
will navigate this together.  Go slow, manage what you can and most of all take the time to 
reconnect with each other. 

If you have any questions please email the school at latimerroad@surreyschools.ca.  The email 
will be monitered during regular school hours.  Please also take the time to hear Jordan 
Tinney’s message from this morning  https://vimeo.com/403528317 

Have a wonderful weekend, take care and stay healthy. 

With gratitude, 
Susan Yip 
Yip_s@surreyschools.ca 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 


